
From: Kelly McConnell <kelly@2ezgroup.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 5, 2015 4:32 PM 
To: Anderson, Susan 
Subject: NO exporting of LNG or LPG from Oregon  
  
Dear Ms. Anderson, 
  
I am a citizen and resident of Oregon and I am absolutely 100% opposed to allowing Pembina or 
anyone else to export millions of barrels per year of LNG or LPG from Oregon.  
  
The Pembina proposed propane export terminal would result in over 10,000 tons of 
CO2  released into the atmosphere each day. JUST from the burning of propane. It 
doesn’t include the massive footprint involved in the fracking, liquefying or shipping 
process. The carbon from these emissions will not stay within the borders of the region 
where the propane is burned. It will affect the climate and carbon emissions around the 
globe. 
  
Pembina plans to bring in approximately 36,000 barrels/day. The company has indicated a 
desire to more than double their capacity to permit storage of over 600,000 barrels (up to 30 
million gallons) of LPG of pressurized propane at -40 degrees Fahrenheit at their proposed 
location, adjacent to Pier 6 and immediately across the Hayden Island Channel from West 
Hayden Island. Large propane tanks create a risk of explosion that could seriously affect 
this critical natural area, and any explosion control and cleanup would have seriously 
negative impacts on the Columbia River. 
  
That means one unit train per day (round trip), clogging rail lines and competing with 
our agriculture and passenger rail. Multiple LPG train derailments and explosions in 2013 
and 2014 clearly show the threat that LPG trains can pose to communities and the 
environment. 
  
And for all of this to happen they need an environmental code amendment from the City 
of Portland. In other words, permission to ignore our environmental laws or exceed the 
maximum allowable pollution. Why? WHY should WE allow them to pollute OUR 
environment for THEIR profit? STOP selling us out to the greedy rich. 
  
NO FRACKING WAY. 
  
Kelly McConnell 
11375 SW Erste 
Tigard, Or. 97223 
prvt@2ezgroup.com 
 
 


